
FEDERAL COMMUNICATIONS COMMISSION
445 TWELFTH STREET SW
WASHINGTON DC 20554

MEDIA BUREAU ENGINEER: Dale Bickel
AUDIO DIVISION TELEPHONE: (202) 418-2706
APPLICATION STATUS: (202) 418-2730 FACSIMILE: (202) 418-1410
HOME PAGE: wwwicc.gov/mb/audio/ E-MAIL: dalebickel@fcc.gov

April 8, 2013
Brian Spencer
Northwest Rock N Roll Preservation Society
P.O. Box 5672
Lacey, WA 98509-5672

Re: K277BQ (FX), Olympia, WA
Northwest Rock N Roll Preservation Society
Facility ID No.: 150021
Special Temporary Authorization ("STA")
BSTA-20130308ADF

Dear Mr. Spencer:

In light of the filing of license application BLFT-20130402ACL to cover construction permit
BPFT-20130221ABE, we conclude that the STA request is no longer necessary. The March 8,
2013 STA request IS HEREBY DISMISSED.

Sincerely,

Dale Bickel
Senior Engineer
Audio Division
Media Bureau
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